To whom it may concern

| wish to make it entirely clear that it is unacceptable for continued live animal export when only
international standards are applied and there is no way of knowing how these poor unsuspecting,
once trusting animals are going to be treated once they leave our shores.

It's highly immoral that we can stand by and know that these animals have been tortured and abused
for years and will still suffer the same fate. This is a democracy and the people have spoken loudly
and this is not acceptable behaviour.

BAN LIVE ANIMAL EXPORT.
Thank you for reading my plea.

Regards
Heather Jones





